RECEIVED

SOUTH AUSTRALIA POLICE

7 KEEPING SA SAFE

Your Ref: DCE 2011/11867
Our Ref: Recfind 11/20046
Enquiries: Det Supt Jim Jeffery
Telephone: 08 817 25034

Facsimile:
I auiy 2011 SUBMISSION NO. 7
The Secretary Inquiry into Cybercrime Legislation

Joint Select Committee on Cyber-Safety
R1-109 Parliament House

PO Box 6021

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr. Catchpole,

| refer to your letter dated 8 July 2011 regarding the Australian Parliament'’s Joint Select
Committee on Cyber-Safety review of the Cybercrime Legislation Amendment Bill 2011.

The South Australia Police are aware of the work that has been completed in this area
and are supportive of the proposed legislation. At this stage the South Australia Police
do not believe there is a need to provide any additional comment.

Yours sincerely,

(Malcolm A Hyde)
COMMISSIONER OF POLICE
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